
REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 
DEPARTMENT OF BUDGET AND MANAGEMENT 

GENERAL SOLANO STREET, SAN MIGUEL, MANILA 

JUL 19 2024 NOTICE OF AWARD 

HON. MICHAEL F. PLANAS 
Chairman, Board of Directors and 
concurrent Postmaster General and CEO 
Philippine Postal Corporation 
3rd Floor Main Office Building 
Liwasang Bonifacio, Manila City 

Dear Hon. Planas: 

We are pleased to inform you that the contract for the Project, "Postage," in the 
amount of Six Hundred Thousand Pesos (P600,000.00), is hereby awarded to the 
Philippine Postal Corporation. 

Thank you and God Bless. 

l. lv'IEGA MA,..!•• 
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